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When preparation for this edition of this newsletter was actually begun, no one

anticipated that by the time it came to be completed, we would all be living

through and witnessing as a generation, the passing of Her Majesty, Queen

Elizabeth II, who can only be described as such an iconic and important

figurehead and that the world as we know it, is changing as we speak. Whether

you support the monarchy or not, her farewell, and the knowledge that we are

now experiencing what will become the topic of history books in the future, is

very unique and special in itself. 

To that end, we all at Cassio Road Dental Practice, join in the nation in wishing

our sincerest condolences to the Royal Family and as a mark of respect will

now be closed on Monday 19th September 2022 to observe the Bank Holiday

for the funeral. Those patients with scheduled appointments for that date have

been contacted to rearrange these. 

We hope that all those seeking dental treatment for their children managed to

get these check-ups completed over the summer break. For those who still need

to book in, give us a call and get ahead of the game by booking in for the October

half term break.

Welcome to the Autumn 2022 edition of Grin N Share It
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Practice News 

Some of you may already be aware that over the summer months Dr Hamish Joshi moved
onto pastures new as he left the practice, having recently married. We wish him well. At
the same time, we are delighted to welcome Dr Jeeten Patel to our team. Jeeten qualified
from Barts and The London Dental School and will be at the practice 4 days per week. 

Despite some teething problems with our new milling machine, we are pleased to report
that the number of patients who have now received their restorations on the same day is
increasing steadily and we have had some fantastic feedback from recent patients! We
want to be able to inconvenience you, our patients, with the minimum appointments and
are continuously looking to improve this for you. Please give us a call or email to know
more about this. 

This month’s dental topic focuses on water fluoridation. 23rd August to 1st September
saw World Water Week, organised by the Stockholm International Water Institute, and it
is fair to say that there are differences around the UK in the levels of fluoridation. With
the introduction of the new Health and Care Bill and the legislation passing the
responsibility from the local authorities to the Secretary of State, it is hoped that the long-
term aim is to have all of the water around the UK fluoridated to an acceptable level which
will in turn, have a positive impact on the nation’s dental health. 

Please click here for the full article. 

The Team at Cassio Road Dental Practice 

https://dentistry.co.uk/2022/08/31/water-fluoridation-is-it-good-or-bad/%20

